


April 19, 2023

City of Oklahoma City Planning Department
420 West Main Street  Suite 910
Oklahoma City, OK 73102
subdivisionandzoning@okc.gov

Re: FORMAL PROTEST AGAINST RSR240, LLC PUD-1943

April 27, 2023 at 1:30  Change of zoning

Gentlemen:

I own the 75 acres directly north of the proposed zoning change. My grandfather
purchased this property in 1914. I have seen the  adjoining  farm property being slowly
gobbled up by developments.

This phase is part of a 320 acre development by Arkansas developers that started
in 2006.  A Staff Report of the OKC Planning Commission dated August 25, 2016, stated
in part, “The developer is proposing 1,217 single family lots and several common areas
323.7 yielding a gross residential density of 3.76 dwelling units per acre...The lots in this
development range in size between approximately 6,500 and 12,500 square feet. A front
building setback of 20 feet is proposed on all lots.” Now they want to put 400 lots on 60.21
acres.

WHAT IS HAPPENING? t is interesting to see how the “change in lot size” that has
evolved as the development continues to the west end.  One can only wonder if they are
trying to make up for the amount of money to be made by their “donation” of land for
Redstone School in an attempt to appease the locals.

It is my understanding that if this zoning change is approved, that immediately
thereafter the Preliminary Plat for Redstone Ranch North developed by OKC L Dev, LLC
will be presented to the Commission.  The engineering firm, LTS Engineering Services,
LLC, is a foreign LLC, with ties to Arkansas, with the same service agent as the developer. 
It proposes 400 lots on 60.21 acres.  Do the math as to the density and the size of the
interior lots of this development. What size homes can you build on a 3600 sq. ft. lot.  This
is not downtown Oklahoma City.  The closest grocery store is almost 5 miles. Britton Road
is a two-lane rural road (the only ingress and egress for this development) and is expected
to accept hundreds of additional cars in addition to the school traf fic.

Sincerely,
Betty Sackett
cdssak@att.net
405-596-3559
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